
 
UPCOMING AND ACCOMPLISHED EVENTS for BOCS July 28, 2021 

 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 

• Aug 4 – Fall Softball Registration for begins and runs through Aug 20.  Men’s and Coed league 
play takes place at Northwest Community Park.  Season runs through October 22. 

• Fall/Winter Registration starts on August 5.  The Fall/Winter 2021 Activity Guide will still be 
produced as digital only, but staff will soon start preparations to resume the printed Activity 
Guide for the Spring/Summer of 2022. 

 
ACCOMPLISHED EVENTS: 
 

• Measure M – Parks for All Community Outreach Meeting in Spanish 
 
On June 24, 2021 the Park Planning Team held its first community meeting entirely in Spanish. 
The meeting was hosted by Tahuichi F.C. Youth Soccer Program and LandPaths and had 82 
participants. The Measure M Community Survey was reopened from 6/24 – 8/2. 
 

• Per Capita Grant for South Davis Neighborhood Park Playground Revitalization  

On June 29, 2021 City Council approved Park Planning’s request to spend Santa Rosa’s 2020 Per 
Capita Grant Program funds, in the amount of $285,291, to reach out to the South Davis 
community and revitalize the playground area at South Davis Neighborhood Park. The project 
must be completed by December 31, 2023. 
 

• July 6    New summer camp opened at the Apple Valley Rec Center. The program will run 
through Friday, July 30th.  
 

• Beginning July 19, the Senior Centers will be offering 59 daily events (not all 59 are offered each 
day). More events will be starting September 1st at the Steele Lane Community Center. We are 
very excited having our Senior coming back to our Centers.  
 

• Our Annual Handmade Holiday Crafts Fair will be resuming this year on December 4,5 and all 
applications to reserve a space were required by July 16.  
 

• Volunteer Program has resumed permitting some group volunteer projects.  We had a 
landscape clean-up at Steele Lane Community Center and have a new ongoing group for DeMeo 
Park. 
 

• Park Permits have been busy since the lifting of restrictions.  62 Park Permits have been issued 
or are in process since June 15. 

 
• Contract Instructor programs have had a very successful return this summer with 1,355 

registrations for summer camps and classes. 


